
            Mary Woodward PSO Dinner and Auction 
 

The PSO held its annual fundraising auction on April 20.  It was a fun event, and $28,000 was raised to continue 

PSO programs next year and to replace some of our playground equipment.  There were a few items that did 

not sell at the auction, so if you missed the event, here is your chance to participate! 

 

Party Spots still Available! 

Late Night with Jerry Nihill     Arts and Crafts Party 

5th graders are invited to come to Mary Woodward  Hosted by Holly Capelle 

Friday, May 17 from 5-11 pm     Saturday, June 1 from 2-4 

Pizzas will be delivered, a movie will be shown on the   Third Graders: Bring your creative spirit and join us 

big screen in the cafeteria, and games will be played!  for an afternoon of crafts, cookies, friends and FUN! 

17 spots left at $30 each     8 spots left at $30 each 

 
Summer Civil War Party 

Hosted by Jenna and Ryan Smith and Greg and Cami Bunnell 

August 10 

20 spots left at $35 each 

 

Auction items still Available! 

 4 One-Hour Math Tutoring Sessions with Emese McConnell - expires April 30, 2014 ($120 value)  $75 

 $50 gift certificate valid at PinkCalyx.com - expires 2/15/2014 ($50 value)     $25 

 Certificate for $195 towards a Diagnostic Evaluation plus $100 towards an individualized tutoring program at 
Huntington Learning Center - expires 6/30/2013 ($295 value)      $120 

 At-home bleaching kit including custom made bleaching trays, models and bleach gel from  
Barney Family Dental ($395 value)          $150 

 $50 gift card redeemable at any Oil Can Henry's location, perfect for use on their 20-Point, Full-Service 
Oil Change plus two coffee mugs ($57 value)        $35 

 One month Unlimited Membership certificate at Fierce Fitness Kickboxing ($199 value)   $75 

 Nike Golf cart bag with Caddies 4 Cure women's polo shirt and hat ($250 value)    $130 

 Mary Woodward logo car decals in blue or orange        $6 

 

Please contact Karen Emerson at 503-579-3955 or karenemerson@frontier.com if you are interested in any of these items.  They will 

be sold on a first-come, first-served basis, and checks should be made payable to Mary Woodward PSO. 
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